

Water Pipeling Comments < nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Jeane P Ryan <jeanepryan@gmail.com>

Reply-To: Jeane P Ryan <jeanepryan@gmail.com> To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com Tue, Nov 20, 2041, at 8:04 AM

DEC 0 1 2011

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King NV LAS VEGAS OFFICE

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin because of the personal experience that I have of the area. It is a magnificent place for night skies and wonderful hiking. Any compromise to the delicate eco system by draining water from it would destroy this valuable and wonderful environment. We need to protect this area for current enjoyment and for future generations it is our job as Citizens of the United States. Please help!

I urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jeane P Ryan PO Box 3290 Incline Village, NV 89450 2011 DEC -5 AH G: 4.6